
From the Principal’s Desk:  

 
 
 
 
May 4, 2018 
 

 
Dear Flatirons’ Families: 
 
What a Party!!  I hope you had a chance to come to our annual spring fundraising 
event, The Party.  It was last Saturday evening, at the Avalon in Boulder, and it was a 
great success.  A big thank you to the PTO and all the volunteers who worked many 
hours to pull it off.  It was well attended by our staff and they enjoyed being a part of 
the festivities.  This is another example of what makes Flatirons great, a supportive, 
involved parent community. 
 
The funds raised at the Party support para-professionals, teacher professional 
development, the iLab, technology and special events like Fifth Grade Outdoor 
School.  The funds raised by the PTO allow us to enhance the educational experience of 
each student.  This supportive relationship between the PTO and the staff is one of the 
things that sets Flatirons Elementary apart from other schools. 
 
I would like to thank you all for your dedicated and continued support and wish you a 
successful end of the school year and restful summer.  We look forward to another 
exceptional and impactful school year in 2018-2019. 
 
Sincerely,  

 
Scott Boesel, Principal 


